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TO: East Drive Shuttle Bus Stop Riders

FROM: Department of Parking and Transportation 

 

RE: East Drive Shuttle Stop Location Change

It has been brought to our attention, that the current southbound stop at East Dr. & Goler is causing safety 

concerns near South Drive and Lot 5. Based on these comments, there will be a change in bus stop that will 

be implemented on Monday, August 5, 2013. The location of the bus stop will be moved farther south towards 

Crittenden Blvd. There will be a University of Rochester bus stop sign posted underneath the current RTS 

sign. The northbound East Dr. & Goler stop/bus shelter will remain unaffected and will continue to operate as 

normal. The next page will show a map of the new bus stop location. If you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact the parking office at (585) 275-5953.
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